
 

 

CITY OF SMITHVILLE 

SOUND DEMO WORKSHOP MINUTES 

MARCH 9, 2022 

 

 

Present:  Mayor Morgan, Councilmembers, Bill Gordon, Tom Etheredge, Police Chief David 

Repka, City Manager Robert Tamble, and Citizens. 

 

Workshop: 

 

Call to order: Mayor Morgan called the workshop to order at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Citizen Comments: 

Demonstration and Discussion on the Sound levels of 65 dB(A) and 75dB(A). The City conducted 

a sound demo to display the difference between 65dB(A) and 75 dB(A). No action was taken.  

 

Adjourn:  The meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 

        

   

_______________________ 

         Joanna Morgan, Mayor 

 

Attest: 

 

__________________________ 

Jennifer Lynch, City Secretary 


